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Attendance – 16th to 20th December 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

At Filey School, we are committed to 
providing high quality education and 

improving outcomes for all our pupils. It is 
important that your child is frequently 

attending school, if your child is struggling 
to attend school or you require any support 

or guidance, please contact your child’s 
Head of Year. 

 
 



Ahead of the festive season, here is some advice on Staying Safe and Setting 

up Parental Controls on New Devices, just in case you need a helping hand. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



Key contacts for school 

If you need to contact school here’s a reminder of those key contacts to help you get 

through to us quickly. 

 First point of 
contact 

Email 

Families in year 7 Mr Oakley  j.oakley@fi.coastandvale.academy  

Families in year 8 Miss Poole k.poole@fi.coastandvale.academy  

Families in year 9 Mr Knowles s.knowles@fi.coastandvale.academy  

Families in year 10 Mr Emmerson Jo.emmerson@fi.coastandvale.academy  

Families in year 11 Mr Emmerson Jo.emmerson@fi.coastandvale.academy  

Attendance Mrs Herring m.herring@fi.coastandvale.academy  

Reception and 
general enquiries 

Mrs Bestington 
Mrs Arnell 
Mrs Walker 

 

admin@fi.coastandvale.academy  

 

Lunch Menu w/c Monday 6th January 2025 

 

onday 6.1.25 
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Wishing all our parents, 

carers and students a Merry 

Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. 

 

 

 

School re-opens after the Christmas 

break on Monday 6th January 2025. 

 


